
F R E D M D O N N E R 
Fred M. Donner has continued to work on the problem of 
early Arabic-Islamic historiography, which has occupied 
him for several years, and about which he hopes to com­
plete a monograph during 1987-88, when he will enjoy a 
fellowship granted by the National Endowment for the 
Humanities for this purpose. During the fall of 1986, he 
read papers on the Qur'anic view of personality and of 
history before scholarly groups at the Ohio State Univer­
sity and the University of Pennsylvania, and he has contin­
ued to compile information on particular historiographical 
themes of interest, such as the construction of chronologi­
cal schemes by early Arab historians. In a somewhat differ­
ent vein, he presented an illustrated lecture on "Some 
Traditional Crafts of Syria" in the membership lecture se­
ries in January, 1987. 
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